
 

 

 

 

Ref. No. 292/2016 

 

 23 June 2016 

 

AUN Member Universities, 

 

Subject: Announcement of the AUN-KASEAS Exchange Fellowship Programme 2016/2017 

  

Dear President/Rector/Vice-Chancellor of the AUN Member Universities, 

 

According to the success of the ASEAN-ROK Academic Exchange Programme for 16 

consecutive years since its inception in 1999, the AUN Secretariat is pleased to announce 

the new round of Exchange Fellowship Programme 2016/2017. This Programme is 

designed to offer opportunities to scholars and graduate students from Korea and ASEAN 

to experience and understand each other by conducting research in areas that are essential 

for the intensification of ASEAN-Korea solidarity, specially the areas identified in the 

“ASEAN-ROK Plan of Action to Implement the Joint Declaration on Strategic Partnership 

for Peace and Prosperity (2016-2020)”. 

 

In this regard, we would like to seek your kind cooperation in promoting the programme 

information to faculty members, researchers, and graduate students, who have keen interest 

in Korean Studies and other comparative themes. Application form, Term of Reference and 

example of 2014/2015 research papers are enclosed for your information.  

 

Complete applications shall be submitted to the AUN Secretariat either by post to 17
th

  

Floor., Chaloem Rajakumari 60, Chulalongkorn University Phayathai Rd., Bangkok 

10330, Thailand or  e-mail to aun.naparat@gmail.com within 25 July 2016.  

 

Thank you for your kind cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Assoc. Prof. Nantana Gajaseni Ph.D. 

AUN Executive Director 

 
Enclosures: 1. Application form 

                    2. Term of reference 

  3. Compilation of the research papers 2014/2015  
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